June 17, 2011

Emeritus at Casa Glendale Angela Parkins, LED 426 Piedmont Ave. Glendale, CA 91206 818-246-7457

Dear Mr. Travis Pike,

As the Life Enrichment Director at Casa Glendale, a residential facility for seniors, I am writing to thank you for bringing your showing of *Volunteers* for Verdi to our facility. You actually drew the biggest crowd I have seen at any event to date!

The documentary was absorbing, true to life and inspiring. The residents in attendance appeared to be engrossed and many reported that it was, "great". I even caught them talking about it later!

It was especially considerate that you came to answer questions and talk about the show as well. A huge thank you again!

Sincerely, Congela Parkins